
HCCC Media/Photography Consent and Release Form 

Please complete the following consent form granting HCCC permission to photograph your child while 

here at HCCC for various uses. Please note that HCCC does not post any identifiable photos of children 

on our Facebook page or any other social media at any time.  

 

I grant permission for my child _________________________________ to be photographed in the 

following ways: 

 To have their picture taken to be shared electronically with other HCCC families, either by being 

posted on the HCCC password protected Shutterfly Account or shared via email (staff created 

slideshows, classroom photos, etc.) 

 To be photographed for in-center/in classroom use only. This could include bulletin board 

displays, classroom books, assessment purposes, slideshow videos for in class use (but not 

distributed electronically), etc. 

 To have their picture taken at offsite & public events by non-HCCC staff (HCCC will verify local 

media outlet photographers during these times)  

 For their picture to be used on HCCC’s website (www.hollistonchildren.org) 

 

If you do not wish for HCCC to take any photos of your child for any reason, please check below. 

 I do not grant HCCC to photograph my child at any time, for any reason. 

 

_____________________________________________                                  ___________________ 

                           Parent’s Signature                                                                                           Date 


